
From the State Library - September 22, 2020

Directors: Please complete this survey on State Library
Programs
The State Library is conducting this survey to gather feedback on the programs we provide that are funded by
the Institute of Museum and Library Services (IMLS). Programs such as SILO, Accreditation, IA Shares
Delivery, Continuing Education and others are included. We would greatly appreciate your input to understand
if these programs are meeting your library's needs. Please feel free to provide additional comments where
requested. 

The feedback collected will be used for a federal report as well as to guide our strategic planning process. 

Please complete by October 16, 2020 and it should take no more than 15 minutes. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

 

Take the Survey

1112 East Grand Avenue
Des Moines, Iowa 50319

1-800-248-4483

The State Library is supported in part by the Institute of Museum and Library Services
under the provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/882JMYH?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.statelibraryofiowa.org/?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://twitter.com/StateLibraryIA?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.facebook.com/StateLibraryIA/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

